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12th February 2019 Issue No: 169

Dear Parents

Please find the after school clubs that we are pleased to provide for your children when we return after
half term on Monday 25th February. The clubs which in the main are free have been extremely well
attended and | know that from talking to the children they have enjoyed these extra curricular
activities. | have decided to continue with the same clubs as this half term is quite short and although
the temperature is rising it may well still be quite wet. Children must have a school PE Kit in order to
take part in the appropriate clubs and again school teams will be chosen from children who take part in
these activities.

Fr Grant celebrated Mass last Tuesday in our school and | would like to thank those of you who were
able to attend as | understand it was a beautiful service. | was particularly proud of the lovely
comments that Fr Grant made about the children and we look forward future school masses now that
Fr Grant is back. The next Masses at our school are Tuesday 26th February, Tuesday 5th March and
Tuesday 26th March all starting at 9.15am. Everyone is welcome and it is always a wonderful way to
start your day.

Clatterbridge Go Green Day—a big thank you to Jayne from the Clatterbridge Cancer Charity who
visited our school last Monday. She commented on the children’s genuine interest as well as their
beautiful manners and exemplary behaviour. Classes are having a sponsored spell and it would be
wonderful to be able to make a significant contribution to such a valuable facility for all who live in the
north west. Anyone who would like to make a personal contribution should do so in an envelope
labelled Clatterbridge Cancer Charity and hand in to the office or with your child.

We have enjoyed another wonderful half term and a special thank you to our student teachers in
Reception and Year 6 who have such a successful placement in our school. As you read this we shall be
nearly half way through our Year 6 Residential at Kingswood. | hope the children this year get as much
out of this experience as in previous years and would like to thank Mrs Bretherton and Miss Edwards
for giving up their own time to allow me to give our children such a wonderful opportunity.

Thank you for all your support and kind words which you regularly give to both myself and the teach-
ers . We would like to let you know that it is much appreciated and hope that you have an enjoyable
half term with your children.




AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
SPRING TERM 2019—2nd HALF TERM

START MONDAY 25th FEBRUARY 2019 UNLESS STATED OTHERWISE
PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD’S PROPERTY IS CLEARLY LABELLED

MONDAY Junior Guitar Club - KS2 - Lunchtime- Mr MacAreavy
Year 1-2 Dance Class—school hall—fee applies
Junior Choir — Miss Briscoe
Year 6 Maths Booster Class — Mrs Bretherton and Teachers

TUESDAY Gymnastics - Year 3-4 Boys and Girls— Active Soccer Coach/
Mrs Stockwell—Year 3 and 4 Gymnastics teams will be
selected from the children participating in this club.
Recorder Club - Mrs Clark - Year 3-4 - Lunchtime
Year 6 SPAG Booster Class—Mrs Bretherton and Teachers

WEDNESDAY Speaking and Listening/Drama Club - Year 1-2 - Mrs Meehan
and infant staff - Lunchtime
Year 3 & 4 Girls and Boys Football Club - Liverpool LFC
Foundation—Year 3 and 4 tournament teams will be
selected from the children participating in this club
Year 3 Lego Club—Miss Parkinson
Junior Dance Class—school hall—fees apply

THURSDAY Year 1-2 Bingo Club— Mrs Bromilow &
Miss Cousens(Maricourt)
Year 5-6 Indoor Table Tennis and Curling Club—
Mr MacAreavy and Active Soccer Coach

FRIDAY David Campbell - Boys and Girls - Reception - Year 3
(Please see the coaches after school on Friday on the
school Field to book your place) All children to get changed
in the outside wooden classroom.

Indoor Apparatus Gymnastic Club-Years 3-6 girls and boys -
Active Soccer—School Gymnastics teams will be selected
from the children participating in this club.

As many afterschool clubs are oversubscribed some children are disappointed at not being offered a
place. If your child is chosen they MUST attend the whole course until the next half term when they
can change their clubs.

Could Parents please leave the playground promptly when after school clubs are on and collect
children at the end of the session.

Please note that all after school clubs finish at 4.00pm unless stated otherwise

This information is also available at www.johnboscoprimary.co.uk

Please be aware if Staff and Governors of St John Bosco Catholic Primary School are subjected to any forms of verbal or
physical abuse the relevant authorities will be contacted.










